







Essex Child and Family
Wellbeing Service
Kao Two
Kao Park
Hockham Way
Harlow
CM17 9SR

4th December 2020

Ms J Allen The Downs Primary School & Nursery The Hides Harlow Essex CM20 3RB

Dear Ms Allen,

We are very pleased to inform you that at the recent Quality Assurance Group meeting, it was agreed that your school has met the criteria required to validate as an Enhanced Healthy School.

It is very evident that the emotional health and wellbeing of your pupils are at the heart of the school, with a clear commitment by the senior leadership team, staff, pupils, parents and govenors to ensure that the pupils are happy, healthy and feel safe and listened to. There has been a clear commitment by everyone to ensure that effective strategies and projects are available for your pupils to utilise and have their voice heard.

Well done on achieving your Enhanced Healthy School Status. We are currently developing a new way of delivering the awards due to the current pandemic. We will be in touch as soon as possible to make arrangements.

Please kindly pass these congratulations to all members of your school community.

Yours faithfully,

GPochell

Katie Polhill

Essex Healthy Schools & Public Health Manager, Essex Child and Family Wellbeing Service

Enclosed - Certificate